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The Embassy of the Republic of Belarus to the Republic of Tiirkiye
presents its compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of
Turkiye and has the honor to inform as follows.

On 22-24 August, 2023, in Minsk will be held the II International
Specialized Exhibition “ECOLOGY EXPO — 2023” as a platform for the
demonstration of Belarusian and foreign innovative industrial and technological
achievements in the field of environmental protection and sustainable use of
nature resources; the best practices in the development of low-carbon economy,
circular economy, eco-tourism, implementation of “green” technologies in
energy, construction, transport and others, as well as equipment and
technologies aimed at reducing the resource and material consumption of
production, efficient use of waste, production of bio-packaging, organic and
environmentally friendly products (the concept of the Exhibition is attached).

The organizers of the event are the Ministry of Natural Resources and
Environmental Protection of the Republic of Belarus, Republican unitary
enterprise “National Exhibition Center “BelExpo” of the Office of the President
of the Republic of Belarus.

More details of the II International Specialized Exhibition “ECOLOGY
EXPO —2023” could be found by the link https:/ecologyexpo.by.

Contact persons of the Ministry of Natural Resources and Environmental
Protection of the Republic of Belarus are Ms. Tatiana KONONCHUK, Director
of the General Department of Environmental Policy, International Cooperation
and Science (+375 17200 68 33, e-mail ktp@minpriroda.gov.by) and
Ms. Larisa LUKINA, Deputy Director of the General Department of
Environmental Policy, International Cooperation and Science — Director of
International ~ Cooperation Department (+375 17200 43 28, e-mail
lukina@minpriroda.gov.by).
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The Embassy will be grateful to the Esteemed Ministry for sharing this

information with the relevant Ministries of the Republic of Tiirkiye and informing
about the results of consideration at the earliest convenience.

The Embassy avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Ministry of

Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Tirkiye the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Encl.: above mentioned, 4 pages.

Ankara, May 19, 2023




